
 

 

 

23rd June 2023 

Transition Morning – Change of Date 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

We would like to inform you of a change of date for the final transition visit for your son/daughter to visit 

Pendle Community High School. Due to unforeseen circumstances, we are unable to facilitate the visit on 

Wednesday 5th July 2023, but instead, we would like to invite the Y6 pupils to attend our summer 

performance of Alice in Wonderland 10.00-11.45 on Thursday 6th July. 

 

We apologise for the change of date but hope you can join us for the performance. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Jenny Nelson 

Deputy Headteacher 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 
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